
 

Dear Fair Haven Residents:   
 
In November of 2020,  the Mayor and Council authorized $332,000.00 in a capital bond 
ordinance to purchase a new street sweeper.  I am very pleased to announce that after a 
long wait and much anticipation the new machine was delivered to our Department of 
Public Works Yard earlier today.  Our very proficient DPW streets crew have already 
given it a test run and, as you can see by the video, this major capital investment will 
greatly improve the cleanliness of our streets.  Equally important, is that regular street 
sweeping conforms to best practices in stormwater management, because it will help 
improve water quality in  the Navesink River by reducing the amount of debris that 
gets washed into our storm drains.  We have some work to do before the sweeper is fully 
operational; however, you can look forward to seeing the street sweeper in your neigh-
borhood by the summer. 

 

Theresa Casagrande 
Borough Administrator  

 

Pictured below, left to right:  

Marty Coy – DPW Streets Crew; Nick Poruchynsky – Assistant Director of Engineering and 
Public Works;  Jim O’Brien – DPW Street Foreman; Mayor Josh Halpern; Bryce Leonard – 
Borough Mechanic; Richie Stephens – DPW Streets Crew  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
To view our new sweeper in action, please click on the video links below 
 
Sweeper video one 
 
Sweeper video two 

https://youtube.com/shorts/9XrC2Clyj5k?feature=share
https://youtube.com/shorts/9XrC2Clyj5k?feature=share
https://youtube.com/shorts/Inh0_qcnFws?feature=share

